
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

Invitation for Expression of Interest (EOI)  
Procurement of Consultancy Services for Institutionalizing & Optimizing a Sales & 

Service Process, Project ID: NBP/LSG/CRBG/23022016 

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on PPRA’s 
website (Ref: TS269019E), NBP website and in newspapers may please be treated as cancelled with 
immediate effect. 
 

EVP/Divisional Head 
Logistic Support Group 
National Bank of Pakistan 
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 
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